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STATE OF

COLORADO Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Supplemental F27 #401727575

Mike Gardner <MGardner@terraep.com> Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 4:24 PM
To: "Hughes - DNR, Jim" <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Thanks, Jim.

I will do some homework on this and provide you with an update.

Mike Gardner
Cell: (970) 623-4875
Office: (970) 263-2760

mgardner@terraep.com

From: Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 4:00 PM

To: Mike Gardner <MGardner@terraep.com>

Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>
Subject: Supplemental F27 #401727575

Mike,

I have returned Document #401727575 to draft so that you can provide additional information.

With the information that has been attached to the SF27 it appears that a sample of the "landfarm” material was taken
on 8/7/15 that came back with exceedances of EC, SAR, As, and DRO. Another sample on 9/1/15, also of the
"landfarm” material was only analyzed for DRO. What was done with the landfarm material?

The east wall sample taken on 7/21/15 contained exceedances of DRO and benzo(A)pyrene. A follow up sample on the
east wall taken on 7/27/15 was only analyzed for DRO and GRO. With the information submitted, it seems that there is
Benzo(A)pyrene concentration level above Table 910-1.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist
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